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The Livernois Streetscape Project is moving along! On Wednesday, July 24th between 6-9am 
your business may experience intermediate water service disruptions. The service disruptions 
should not last longer than 15-20 minutes. 

Should you experience service disruption, running water may colored or cloudy. Allowing the 
water to run until clear again is advised before use. 

The City of Detroit understands this is not an easy process and we are sorry for any 
disturbance this will cause.

For any questions or comments please contact Gustavo Serratos or Pei Boayue at:

Pei Boayue, Engineer,
Detroit Water and Sewerage Department 
Field Engineering
6425 Huber, Detroit, Michigan 48211
(313) 267-1255

Gustavo Serratos,
Project Manager of Complete Streets
Department of Public Works
City of Detroit
313-628-0135
Serratosg@detroitmi.gov

mailto:Serratosg@detroitmi.gov

